
From: Laura.Johnson@rbkc.gov.uk [mailto:Laura.Johnson@rbkc.gov.uk] 
Sent: 31 January 2012 11:16 
To: 
Cc: andrzej@studioe.co.uk 
Subject: FW: Residents Forum 

Mr Daffarn, 

Andrzej has forwarded your e-mail to me to respond. 

Could send your queries on the development to me or KALC enquiries address. The 
Council is responsible for the development and management of this project and is therefore 
the co-ordinating body for all queries. Andrzej and his team are too busy to answer queries 
from individual residents and rely on the Council to undertake this role for them all be it with 
their input. 

With regard to your query we would be happy to arrange a meeting between Max Fordham 
(engineers advising on KALC) 'acousticians' and your professional advisor, who I believe is 
a Slovakian architect present at last Thursday's public consultations and whoever may wish 
to accompany her. 

If you think this would be helpful please let me know and a date can be arranged. 

Regards 
Laura 

Director of Housing 

Royal Borough of Kensington and Chelsea 
Town Hall, Hornton Street, W8 7NX 
Ema~@rbkc. gov.uk 

Tel: -

From: Eddie daffarn 
Sent: 30 January 20 
To: Andrzej Kuszell 
Cc: Francis verity action group; teresa miles emb; peter martindale emb; Tony planning aid; maria 
planning aid 
Subject: FW: Residents Forum 

Dear Andre, 
Further to my email below and verbal request at the most recent Residents' Forum, please could you 
provide the Grenfell Action Group with evidence (surveys, minutes from meetings, drawings, etc .. ) to 
show that you have properly considered the impact of noise pollution on Grenfell Tower and it's 
environs and also provide our local community with detailed information as to how you intend to 
protect residents from unacceptable levels of noise and light pollution? 
Kind regards, 
Edward Daffarn 
Grenfell action Group. 

From: 
To: a 

CC: -----· 
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Subject: RE: Residents Forum 
Date: Wed, 25 Jan 2012 09:42:41 +0000 

Dear Andre, 
Please could you bring to tonight's Residents' Forum evidence that you have considered the impact of 
noise pollution on Grenfell Tower and it's environs and provide our local community with information 
as to how you intend to protect residents from unacceptable levels of noise and light pollution as a 
direct result of your Academy designs? 
In addition, please can you also inform members of the Grenfell Action Group why, as an architect, 
you are not advocating for the Academy to be built where the existing Sports Centre sits and, 
thereby, help minimise the impact of noise and light pollution to the residents of Lancaster West 
Estate? 
Kind regards, 
Edward Daffarn 
Grenfell Action Group 
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